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Water District 
 

 MEETING CHANGE NOTICE: the next two Water Board meeting dates have 

been changed. The November meeting has been moved to Thursday, November 

16th at 7:00 pm at the Community Church Fellowship Hall. The December meeting 

has been rescheduled to Wednesday, December 13th at 7:00 p.m. in the same 

place. The November meeting will include a special hearing to discuss possible 

rate changes and a second special hearing for the 2018 Budget review. 

    

  To be included on the next Water Board meeting agenda, call Gabi at 823-5345 

or email pswdadmin@att.net. For more information, please see our website 

www.pwswd.com  

 

Road District 

The Road Board has awarded the last contracts for road repair for 2017. Kiowa 

beyond the bridge will be graded and sealed as well as sealant being applied to 

Arapahoe, Pinewood Drive, Cree Court and May Avenue. These roads have been 

recently rebuilt and the sealant will reduce dust and prolong the life of the 

roads. The County is preparing the county maintained roads for winter, snow 

poles and snow fences have been put in place and the traction barrels have been 

filled. The road crew has finished their winter preparations putting up snow 

fences to reduce drifting and preparing our trucks and equipment for winter. Be 

aware of road operations and slow down around our crews. They are your 

Pinewood Springs neighbors. 

 

The next Road Board meeting is Tuesday, November 7th at 7:00 p.m. in the PWS 

Church. The best way to contact the Road Board is by email at 

RoadBoard@Pinewoods.us or by calling our voice messaging service at (303) 895-

3848. All board members are notified through either method insuring the 

quickest response.  
 

Pinewood Springs Property Owners’ Association 

 Pinewood is composed of 12 filings. There is a set of covenants for each filing. 

They are all similar, but there are a few items that differ from filing to filing. 
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If you would like to see a digital version of the covenants for your filing, please 

call (303-823-5345) or email Gabi at gb4949@aol.com. 

 

Membership to PSPOA is open to all residents of the Pinewood Valley. Dues are 

$25.00 a year and are due by June 1st. Paying your dues enrolls you as a member 

of the Propane Co-op. Please help support the TUBS, Crescent Lake and various 

projects around Pinewood. We still have an opening on the Board. Consider 

volunteering a bit of your time to help us with community betterment. 

 

Next meeting November 15th at 7:00 p.m., at the Community Church, first 

building on the right. 
 

Pinewood Springs Community Church 
 

SAVE THE DATE: You are cordially invited to an all-community Thanksgiving 

Feast on Wednesday, November 15 at 6:30 p.m. We will be serving turkey will all 

the trimmings.  Please come and join us for a night of thankfulness among 

community. This will be held in Fellowship Hall at Pinewood Springs Community 

Church, 260 Button Rock Rd. (gate 6). 

 

Adult Bible study continues Sunday mornings at 9;00 a.m.; worship is at 10:00 

a.m. with coffee and conversation following. We look forward to seeing you! 
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